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SPECIAL  SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES

Board Budget Workshop
March 14, 2005
Introduction
1.  The special meeting of the Gadsden School Board convened in 
     open session at 4:20 p.m. with Acting President Gregg Martinez presiding.  
     This meeting was held in the Gadsden Administrative Complex Board     

     Room located on 4950 McNutt Road/100 Laura Ct. in Sunland Park, 
     New Mexico. 
Roll Call
     Board Members present were Fred Garza, Mr. Gregg Martinez, Ms. Maria E. 
     Saenz, and Mr. James Dino Anastasia who participated through the telephone.  

     Ms. Luz E. Vargas was absent (she is out-of-town). 
Pledge & 
2.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  Ms. Saenz read the Mission Statement. 

Mission 
Statement

    
New                  3.  New Attendance Zones for San Miguel and La Union—Supt. Haugen said that 
Attendance
he is recommending that the Chamberino students go to school at San Miguel 
Zones for
for next school year.  If  the Chamberino students go to La Union, San Miguel 
San Miguel & 
will only have 259 students and that is not enough students.  San Miguel will 
La Union
have approximately 400 students with the Chamberino students and that is 

more acceptable for the state.  The La Union Elementary will have room for 

growth.  Supt. Haugen said that a miscalculation was made because there were 

students attending La Mesa Elementary that were from other parts of the 

district and this had not been taken into consideration when it was first 

proposed that the Chamberino students go to La Union.  Ms. Saenz moved to 

accept the New Attendance Zones for San Miguel and La Union as 

recommended.  Supt. Haugen recommended approval of the motion.  Motion 

carried unanimously.

Budget              4. 
Discussion of the 2005-2006 Budget Process—Ms. Laura Garcia reviewed 
Process
the process used to build the budget.  She explained the revenue sources and

the expenditures.  The Board requested that the budget be given to the Board 


in a timely manner so that they have time to review it.  Ms. Garcia said she 


would submit the budget to the Board in increments for easier review by the 


Board.
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   March 14, 2005

Adjourned
5.  Mr. Garza moved to adjourn the meeting.  Supt. Haugen recommended

     approval of the motion.  Motion carried unanimously.  The Board adjourned 

     the meeting at 5:50 p.m.
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